
  

QNB BANK BREAKS 

GROUND FOR NEW 

COLMAR BRANCH 

 

Quakertown, PA (19 September 

2012) QNB Bank (QNB) held a 

groundbreaking ceremony on 

Monday, September 17th for its new 

Colmar branch. Located at 127 Bethlehem Pike in Colmar PA, construction is expected to continue 

through the end of 2012 with a Branch Opening sometime during the first quarter of 2013.    

 

David W. Freeman, President of QNB said, “We are pleased to be able to find such a convenient location 

for our tenth branch. Our new Colmar Office, near the intersection of Route 309 and Walnut Street, is just 

north of the Colmar Train Station and the Wawa Market. We trust our current and future customers in the 

Colmar area will find the new branch to be of great value.” 

 

QNB is a full-service community bank that has provided exceptional personalized banking services 

to individuals and small businesses since 1877. With assets of approximately $925 million, QNB 

Bank currently has nine branch locations serving portions of Bucks, Lehigh and Montgomery 

counties.  

 

(Photo caption: left to right, Andrew Haines; Township Manager/Hatfield Township, Ken Amey; Township Planner/Zoning Officer, Jennifer 
Frost; QNB SVP/Chief Information Technology Officer, Bret Krevolin; QNB Chief Financial Officer, David Baver; President/Gordon 
Baver, Inc., Dale Wentz; QNB SVP/Chief Retail Officer, Scott Brown; Ward 1 Commissioner/Hatfield Township, April Donahue; QNB 
VP/Colmar Branch Manager, David Freeman; QNB President/Chief Operating Officer, Thomas Bisko; QNB CEO, Brian Mack; QNB 
Facilities Manager, Scott Orzehoski; QNB EVP/Chief Lending Officer) 
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